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Obituary 

It is with a great deal of sadness 

that I announce the loss of three 

of our members: 

 

Mr BT Davies passed in 2023. 

Jean walker passed December 

2023. 

Phylis Vaughan passed 04 

January 2024. 

Our thoughts are with their 

families at this sad time. 

_________________________ 

 

Coffee Mornings  

At The Connaught Hotel,  

44 -50 Tettenhall Road 

Wolverhampton 

WV1 4SW 

Doors open 09.50. 

_________________________ 

 

Our Next Meeting is. 

Monday 05 February 2024 

Lesley Johnson 

(Carer Support Team 

Manager) 

Lesley will be telling us all 

about the services that are 

available to clients and carers in 

Wolverhampton. 

 

 

December 2023 at Goodyear’s 

 

We all had a great afternoon at 

our Christmas meal.  The 3-

course meal was enjoyable as 

was the Elvis performance. 
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I have already been contacted 

by Goodyear’s and have 

requested our group be on the 

mailing list for next Christmas, 

so if members show an interest, 

we may be able to get more 

tickets. 

Monday 08 January 2024 

We started of our year with an 

easy fun quiz, a little too easy 

I’m thinking judging by the 

number of correct answers.  

Looks like I am going to have 

to up my game! 

_________________________ 

25 January 2024 

We all enjoyed our annual trip 

to the Pantomime at 

Birmingham Hippodrome to 

see ‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ 

Well, what a lovely 

performance. We laughed and 

clapped the afternoon away. 

Oh Yes, we did!!! 

 

I would like to take this 

opportunity to remind everyone 

that new scams are popping up 

daily, please be aware, if you 

receive a telephone call asking 

for bank details, hang up. Do 

not follow links on emails or 

text message asking for bank 

details, delete and report it. 

_________________________ 

 

Stay Safe Everyone 
 

 

Jan Simpson 

Chairperson / Editor 

 

 

 

The views expressed in this newsletter are 

taken in good faith and are not necessarily 

endorsed by the editor. 

 
If you do not wish to receive this newsletter / email, please contact 

our group secretary. You may cancel your consent at any time,   


